
Advertisement for Bids 

City of Pigeon Forge 

 

 

City of Pigeon Forge 

3221 Rena Street 

Pigeon Forge, TN  37868 

 

Separate sealed Bids for the construction of 410 Linear Feet of 8” Gravity Sewer Improvements 

on Smelcer Drive will be received by the City of Pigeon Forge at the Pigeon Forge City Hall 

until 10:00am (Local Time) August 23, 2016 and then at said office publicly opened and read 

aloud. 

 

The contract documents may be examined at the following locations: 

City of Pigeon Forge   Knoxville Builders Exchange 

3221 Rena Street   300 Clark Street 

Pigeon Forge, TN  37868  Knoxville, TN 37921 

 

RGC&A    RGC&A 

2540 Sand Pike Blvd., Suite #3 7523 Taggart Lane 

Pigeon Forge, TN 37863  Knoxville, TN 37938 

 

Copies of the Contract Documents may be obtained at the Issuing Office, Robert G. Campbell & 

Assoc., L.P. located at 7523 Taggart Lane, Knoxville, TN 37938 and 2540 Sand Pike Blvd., 

Suite #3, Pigeon Forge, TN 37863 upon a non-refundable payment of $100.00 for each set.  City 

of Pigeon Forge reserves the right to waive any informalities or to reject any or all bids and to 

accept the bid deemed favorable to the interest of the City.  No bidder may withdraw his bid 

within 60 days of the actual date of the opening thereof.  Each bidder must deposit with his bid, 

security in the amount, form and subject to the conditions provided in the Information for 

Bidders.  All bidders submitting bids must be licensed General Contractors as required by the 

contractor’s Licensing Act of 1994 of the General Assembly of the State of Tennessee, and 

qualified for the type of construction being bid upon. 

 

 

Date: July 31, 2016      David Wear, Mayor 


